
NOTICE 

TOWN OF RICE LAKE 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Rice Lake Town Board of Supervisors 

will be gathering at the Red Cedar River Bridge on 23
rd

 Street just north of STH 48 at 

1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 16, 2020 for the purpose of conducting a project 

meeting with Stout Construction Managers whose firm is contracted by the Town of 

Rice Lake for a Local Road Improvement Project (f/k/a MLS Project) on this street 

between STH 48 and 24
th
 Avenue.   

 

 It is possible that a quorum may be in attendance at this construction project 

meeting.  No formal action will be taken by the board at this time.   

 

       Posted:  September 15, 2020 

       Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 


